
  
    

 
 

 

 OFFICIAL// Publicly Accessible 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 
14 May 2024 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 204(T) – 2024 
 
Local Port of Western Port 
 
French Island 
Tankerton Jetty Access Channel - Maintenance Dredging 
 
Date: Immediate 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of maintenance dredging works within the access channel to 

Tankerton Jetty, position 38˚22.979’S, 145˚16.119’E (WGS84). The access channel 
will remain open during these works. 

 
Dredging works will be carried out by a cutter suction dredge. Dredged material 
will be transported via floating pipeline and deposited in deep water 200m south of 
the access channel.  
 
The pipeline is marked by white buoys and may be submerged, partially 
submerged, or floating depending on local conditions and works being undertaken. 
The disposal site is marked by a small pontoon. 
 
On-water plant, equipment and potential hazards to navigation arising from the 
works will be marked as per IALA standards. 
 
The dredge is restricted in its ability to manoeuvre. Mariners are advised to 
navigate with caution in the vicinity of the dredge, and in the area between the 
access channel and the disposal point. 

Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 151, AU439145 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963. 
 
 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au 


